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DEQ extends public comment period for
Air quality permitting, Heat Smart, and gasoline dispensing facility updates
 
until Aug. 14, 2014
,
 adds 
hearings and wants you to know about recent Supreme Court act
i
on
Considering recent action by the U.S. Supreme Court, DEQ requests public comment on the applicability of Oregon’s Prevention of Significant Deterioration requirements and Title V operating permit program requirements for greenhouse gases. DEQ requests public comment on whether Oregon’s rules should be retained as they are, revised to agree with the court’s ruling, or revised in other ways.
DEQ will hold public hearings 
Jul. 16, 2014
 
and added Springfield and Pendleton locations. DEQ extends public comment period from July 31, 2014 to Aug. 14, 2014.
 
Visit DEQ’s website for the proposed rules and more information: 
www.oregon.gov/deq/RulesandRegulations/Pages/2014/aqperm.aspx
. 
 DEQ will present the rules to EQC for decision in Jan. 2015. 
Questions?
 Contact Jill Inahara at 503-229-5001 or 
inahara.jill@deq.state.or.us
. I
n Lane County, contact Max Hueftle at 541-736-1056 or 
max@lrapa.org
.
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